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Julie Olko

From: Cheryl Huffman <chuffman@masb.org>
Sent: Thursday, January 23, 2025 10:01 AM
To: Julie Olko
Subject: MASB Board of Directors Ballots

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

External Message    

 

Dear Julie, 
 

Tomorrow, you will be receiving the official 2025 ballot to elect 
members to the MASB Board of Directors. The ballot is how your 
school board members exercise their voice and decide who 
governs their Association. We are asking for your help to get 
maximum participation in this election.  
 

Due to timing, we ask that you include this vote on the agenda 
of your February board meeting. We will be reaching out to your 
school board members to let them know, but we also understand 
the important role you play in putting that agenda together. 
 

This year, eight seats are up for election (three-year terms unless 
otherwise noted). Five candidates are unopposed (Regions 1, 3 
and 4 and Groups V and VI). Thus, we will only be distributing 
ballots for Regions 6, 7 and 8. 
 

You can access the Candidate Booklet here for details.  
 

Each district will receive ONE ballot, which will be emailed to you 
separately. The ballot will come from 
announcement @associationvoting.com and the subject line will 
be Cast Your Vote in the Michigan Association of School 
Boards 2025 Election. Please DO NOT forward this ballot to 
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anyone else or unsubscribe from these messages. If you oversee 
more than one district, please contact me.  
 

After casting your vote, you will be asked to confirm your 
selection. Upon confirmation, you will receive a voting receipt. 
 
 

Please note: 

 The ballot deadline is 1 p.m. on Wednesday, March 5, 
2025.  

 No local district/ISD funds can be used to campaign for 
anyone running for a seat. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 
chuffman@masb.org or 517.327.5915.  
 

Thank you again for your help with this important Association 
process. 
 

Regards, 
Cheryl 

Cheryl Huffman | Board Liaison 

Michigan Association of School Boards 

1001 Centennial Way, Suite 400 | Lansing, MI 48917 

P: 517.327.5915 | F: 517.327.6447 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

   

  

Michigan Association of School Boards 
1001 Centennial Way, Suite 400, Lansing, MI 48917
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P: 517.327.5900 | F: 517.327.0775
 

Want to change how you receive these emails? 
You can update your communication preferences. 

 

  
 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Lake Orion Community Schools email system. Do NOT 
click on any links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 


